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Balbriggan Golf Club  Council Decisions  October 2022 

 

Staffing 

Interviews would be conducted to replace Paul Doherty who had resigned from the Course 

staff.   

With Peter Byrne retiring as Course Superintendent, Robert Geraghty would replace him 

and his contract would be finalised with the Hon. Secretary.  

Interviews would also take place to replace that position.  

Some of the current course staff had also signed new contracts. 

 

Course 

Proposals and quotes for fairway improvements, a new greens surround mower, drainage 
on the practice ground and improvements to the 17th tee box were presented to council. 
The go ahead could not be given until we assessed the state of the club’s finances at the 
beginning of 2023. 
 
A proposal to add €1 on to competition fees if the fairway improvement plan goes ahead 

was agreed.  

 

Finances 

It was also agreed to the increase of €50 in the annual subscription as discussed at an earlier 

Council meeting.  

The drain on future finances of the club envisaged because of the reduction in subscriptions 

for members over 65 was a concern. No proposal was made but the incoming Council would 

have to consider the matter. 

 
Catering 
 
The Lady Captain and Vice-Captain were to meet the caterer to arrange winter opening 
times for the restaurant and bar. 
 
Membership 
 
A proposal from the men’s committee to offer Honorary Annual membership to Tony Regan 
was agreed. 
 


